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Good afternoon

| would like to lodge my strong objections to the proposal to build twin nuclear reactors at
Sizewell C.

The proposal would have a catastrophic effect on wildlife and the environment as the site lies in
the Suffolk Coast and Heaths AONB. Construction will cut the AONB in half for at least a decade.
The site is directly adjoining the internationally important Minsmere RSPB bird reserve and part
of the Sizewell Marshes SSSI would be built on and destroyed.

The site is on a constantly eroding coastline, which by any stretch of the imagination is not a
good place to build a nuclear reactor, especially considering that it is proposed that nuclear
waste would remain on site for more than 100 years.

The proposal would hugely damage the local economy. Thousands of construction workers
would be brought into the area from the work at Hinckley C, giving the lie to EDF’s assertion that
construction jobs would be created in the area. It would destroy the local tourism industry as no
one would want to holiday in the area, which would result in hundreds of jobs being lost.

The construction would mean unprecedented construction traffic, putting unbearable strain on
the A12 and local country roads. Hundreds of lorries per day would pass through local villages
and EDF’s plan for a relief road is laughably inadequate.

EDF plan to build a new town destroying beautiful rural land to house thousands of workers, next
to a tiny hamlet, and local services could not support this.

The construction would blow a hole in the government’s latest targets to reduce carbon dioxide
emissions. Nuclear is not environmentally friendly and the vast sums of money this project
would cost could be invested in wind, solar and wave energy.

| do not have time to list all the obvious reasons why Sizewell C should not go ahead, but | fully
support and wholeheartedly agree with all the objections raised by the Stop Sizewell C group.

The plan would be devastating for local people, wildlife, and the environment. It is badly
thought out, and is the wrong project in the wrong place at the wrong time. Please do not allow
this monstrous plan to go ahead and Sizewell C to be inflicted on this area.

Thank you,






